
Marathi discipline, Shenoi Goembab School of Languages and 

Literature, Goa University, has received the incentive prize in the 

Documentary Production Competition organized by Goa Marathi 

Academy. A documentary ''                                   

       ' made by Marathi programme students has won prize. The 

prize distribution ceremony of this competition will be held on 26 Jan 

2023 at Vidya Prabodhini College, Parvari, Goa.  

Congratulations to all the students who participated in the 

competition! 
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